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The Voice of Ontario’s Electricity Distributors
May 22, 2015

Ontario Energy Board

Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
PO Box 2319

27th Floor

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Consultation on Regulatory Treatment of Pensions and Other Post-Employment Benefit Costs
EB-2015-0040

The Electricity Distributors Association (EDA) is interested in participating in the consultation on the
regulatory treatment of pensions and other post-employment benefit costs. The EDA will be consulting
with its members on the list of questions and will be making an initial submission.

Sincerely,

Maurice Tucci

Director, Regulatory & Technical Policy
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